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SHOUT OUTS at THE SPOTLIGHT SHOW
Shout Outs are small gifts that you may purchase for the participants.  
You will be able to write a message of congratulation, support or
encouragement that will be attached to these gifts and will be
announced over the sound system.  
These are a great way to acknowledge your special athlete. 

 SPRING SESSION REGISTRATION
Registration for our Spring Session  officially opens February 9th to the public.
Make sure to register early as spots will fill quickly.  If classes are full, put your
child on a waitlist.  Staff and time slots are limited, but we will do what we
can to open more classes if the other classes are full.   You can view classes
online now, however, registration is not open yet.  

Coaches will be finalizaing their class recommendations this week.  You will
be able to check with the coach or the front desk next week for a class
recommendation for your child.  Keep in mind, coaches recommendations are
important to the progression of gymnastics and ninja skills.   For example, if a
student doesnot master a correct handstand and show strength in that
position, it is unsafe for them to work back handsprings.  If a proper forward
roll is not mastered, the front tuck (or front flip) may flip at an angle, making
the landing difficult.  Putting a child in a class for scheduling convenience is
not recommended and can compromise the integrity of the class.    

ANNUAL GYMNAST AND NINJA SPOTLIGHT SHOW
SAVE THE DATE! The annual spotlight show will be on May 20-21, 2023.  The
spotlight show is a great way for your child to show off what they have learned
in class. Registration for the annual spotlight show will be open this month. 
 Enrollment in the Spring Session is required to participate in the annual
spotlight show. We will send information home with students as well as an e-
mail once we have finished all the details.   You will be able to register on-line
or in person.  

SUMMER SESSION
Carousel Gymnastics offers classes throughout the year.  The summer session
will be a little different from previous years.  We are looking to try something
new by offering day camps and skill clinics at our Waupaca location during
the beginning of the summer.  The normal summer session will begin in the
later part of June.  

Like us on Facebook to stay up to date on classes and events!
@CarouselGymnasticsWaupaca and @CarouselGymnasticsPlover

Public REGISTRATION for
Spring Session opens

February 9th







WAUPACA OPEN GYM

WAUPACA
TODDLER TIME

IMPORTANT 
DATES

PLOVER
TODDLER TIME

Thursdays from 9:30-10:15 am

Mondays from 9:30-10:15 am 



flipping with us

9:30-11 am

February 4th
February 18th
February 25th 

**pre-registration required


